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Belvedere Family Community 

No Peace Starts With Me (PSWM) presentation - Join Us July 4th for Food, Fun and Fellowship 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

There will be no Peace Starts With Me (PSWM) presentation this Friday evening. 

Instead, we invite you to join us for our next PSWM Program on Friday, July 4th with a special 

Independence Day BBQ Family Fun Night - featuring Food is Love and community entertainment! 

Friday, July 4th 

5:30 PM - 8:00 PM 

Belvedere Estate 

Bring your family, friends, and guests for a joyful evening of food, fellowship, and fun! 

See you there! 

Belvedere Family Community 

723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY, 10591 

info@ belvederefamily,com 

Visit our website 


